November 15, 2005

Mr. Earl S. Windsor III

Windsor Log Home Restoration Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 1963

Ellijay, Georgia 30540

Dear Earl,

I want to let you know how pleased we are with the restoration and staining of our
log siding home at 80 Stegall Mill Ridge in Woodland Acres, East Ellijay Georgia.

The quality of your work and the professional manner in which you approached the
project was excellent.

Having spent over fifty years in the residential construction industry in the Atlanta
market area, I was concerned as to the quality of work I could expect on our home
in Ellijay. Again you approached this project in a professional manner.

The materials used were in my opinion the best that money can buy. I have used
Cabot Solid Coat Stain since the late 1960’s. The fact that you brush only, played a
major part in my decision to select you and your company. The surface preparation
and application could not have been better.

Again, thank you for a job well done, I would be more than pleased to for you to
show our home to any prospective client that you might have.

Sincerely,

¥

T. Wayne Maffett
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